Dear Participant,
Thank you for attending today’s final session of the Sexual and Gender Minority Health Research Summer Intensive Series (SGM SIS). It has been a pleasure getting to know all of you throughout the SGM SIS!
Please fill out the following customer feedback by Friday, August 4: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NXXDX36.
We appreciate your feedback about today’s session and the SGM SIS overall.
For your reference, the speakers for today’s session follows:
July 31: 	Topics in NIH funded SGM Research 
· Speaker 1: Sarah Jackson
· Speaker 2: Jose Bauermeister 
· Speaker 3: Jessica Fish
· Speaker 4: Allen Mallory
We value your feedback and will use it to enhance next year’s SGM SIS.
Thank you for your time, and best of luck with the upcoming academic year!

